SHINCLIFFE C. of E. (CONTROLLED) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Head Teacher:
Mr. David Tait
School No. 3167
Tel: 0191 384 3739
Fax: 0191 386 3090

shincliffece@durhamlearning.net



Beal Walk High Shincliffe DURHAM DH1 2PN

Wednesday 10th February

Dear Parents,

I hope you are all keeping safe and well.

Remote Learning Updates

A huge thank you to staff, children and parents for their continued efforts. It has been a very challenging half term and the children deserve a well-earned rest over the holiday week.

We have received some excellent feedback regarding our Whole School Challenges and activities for each class that can be completed away from the screen.

We have been delighted with the tasks undertaken by the children linked Chinese New Year. A lot of learning and enjoyment has obviously taken place. After half term, our challenge will focus on the outdoor environment. More details will follow.

During half term, we have prepared two optional challenges if children are looking for something to keep them occupied:

- Half-Term 100 Challenge
- Half-Term Dance Challenge

Information about these will be able to be found on the Whole School Community forum page on DB Primary from Friday.

You can access the Whole School Community from your Homepage under "Communities."

We have provided a range of age-appropriate activities for pupils to engage with that do not involve the continuous use of electronic equipment. We will continue to share updated activities via DB Primary class pages.

February Half term Covid-19 Test Results for pupils attending the school site

School staff will continue to support Track and Trace during the half term holiday.

If your child develops symptoms of coronavirus you must book a test.

If your child develops symptoms up to and including Sunday February 20th that result in a positive test you must inform the school using the email address shincliffece@durhamlearning.net

Please use 'COVID-19 TEST RESULT' in the subject line of your email.

Please include:

- the name of your child
- their class
- the date that their symptoms started
- the date they were last in school
- your own contact details

If your child develops symptoms after Sunday 20th February, you do not need to inform school and should follow public health advice.

Once again, I thank parents for your continued support. I hope you are able to enjoy some time for rest and refreshment over the holiday period.

Stay safe and stay well.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Tait